June 1"#.19970

Yr. Thomas C.Devlin,
Auditor of the éity of Portland,

Dear 8irs-

The attached communication from Mr.Ceorge
L.Hutehin, Manager of theRose Show and Fiesta is respecte
fully referred to you for presentation to ths Park Board

at their next meeting.

Respectfully yours,

1 enc. Havor,



